
Township of Munising Budget Public Hearing Notice 

 
The Munising Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget for 
fiscal year 2023/24 at Munising Township Hall on Monday, March 6th at 7:00 p.m.  *The 
property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a 
subject of this hearing.  A copy of the budget is available for public inspection upon request. 

 

 

 


